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Dear Year 13 student,

As you are probably aware, the A/S and A-level/Vocational results are published this year on Thursday 17 August. They will be available to collect between 8.30am and 11.00am from the ‘Street’.

On receipt of their examination results, Year 13 students should visit Desk B to confirm decisions for next year. Those who require further advice or support should visit Desk C. 

It is very important that we know the progression destination of all of our Year 13 students. Please make sure that you visit Desk B or Desk C to provide this information before you leave.

In-school Support
Staff will be available to support you in school on the morning of 17th August
and 24th August (GCSE results day). 

For students who have applied to university I have included with this letter some important information to help you navigate Results Day. This information is primarily about clearing and adjustment.  Please read and digest carefully – if you have any concerns please contact us at school before the end of term. 

Students seeking Employment
Please remember that if you have not finalised your plans, you can receive further advice and support from the Post-16 team in school up until Friday 21st July. In addition, we will be available on Thursday 17th and 24th August. The website https://www.gov.uk/further-education-skills/apprenticeships continues to be an excellent course of advice and opportunities related to UK apprenticeships.

Parents
If your parents would like advice on the UCAS process please suggest they look at www.ucas.com/ucas/undergraduate/getting-started/parents-and-guardians where there is a bespoke section to support parents of students going into Higher Education.

Finally, may I take this opportunity to ask students who have completed courses to return any text-books or other school resources that they have at home. They should be handed in to school before we break up.

Have a safe and enjoyable summer, and we look forward to seeing you on 17th August.
Best Wishes,



Mr. J. Williams							
Director of Year 13 Studies		
